
               Chapter 878 “Mid-Winter Warm Up” 2018 

         

 

CHILI FEED  
FLY-IN / DRIVE-IN 

 

 

Saturday, February 10 
10:00 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

(bad weather date, Feb. 17) 
at 

West Metro Aviation 
Buffalo Airport (KCFE) 

Buffalo, MN 
 

Chili with lots of toppings 

Hot and cold drinks 

Live music in the hangar from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

General public welcome 

Break off those icicles, defrost the windshield, preheat the airplane (or the car) and come to 
Buffalo Municipal Airport for some hot chili and cool music in the hangar of West Metro Aviation, 
hosted by EAA Chapter 878. Meet your friends, share some stories, have some food, and listen 
to some good music. 

  
For additional information contact: Wayne Flury 
 763-670-6021 
 wflury@wh-link.net 

 
EAA Chapter 878 is a local chapter of the Experimental Aircraft Association (EAA), of Oshkosh, Wisconsin, and is a 501(c)(3) non-profit 
organization. We’ve been a part of the aviation communities of Maple Lake, Buffalo, and surrounding areas of Minnesota since 1986.  

 

 

 

 


